
RIBBLE VALLEY SUPPLIES 
 
Following recent government guide lines RVS School Wear intends to resume trading on Monday 
1st June . 
  
Safety measures will be put in place , observing social distancing rules throughout the store .We 
appreciate this will inconvenience and slow down our customer service and are therefore we extending 
our opening hours . 
  
Monday – Friday  8am – 6pm. 
Saturday 8am – 5pm. 
Sunday 10am – 4pm. 
  
For appointments outside these hours Stephen can be contacted on 07966250094 from today. 
  
We have a new website www.rvsschoolwear.co.uk  We are offering free delivery on all orders till the 
end of July, when this service will be reassessed. 
  
Kind regards 
Stephen 
 

http://www.rvsschoolwear.co.uk/

